
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 16, 2021 
 
 
 
President Qiu Yong 
Tsinghua University 
30 Shuang Qing 
Beijing 
China 
 
Dear President Qiu: 
 
On behalf of the University of California, I convey my heartfelt congratulations to 
Tsinghua University on the occasion of your 110th anniversary. 
 
As people across the planet face challenging times, there is strength and hope in the 
missions of the world’s universities. I am gratified by the collaboration of faculty from 
both of our universities, across vast distances and diverse disciplines, and I look 
forward to seeing our communities undertake new opportunities to work together to 
tackle the most pressing issues of our time. Universities are meant to serve the greater 
good of the societies to which we belong. By creating new knowledge and forging new 
partnerships, our faculty and students continue to light a path to a better, healthier, 
and more equitable future for all. 
 
At the University of California, we are honored to be your partner and collaborator, and 
we extend our warmest congratulations as you observe 110 years of Tsinghua’s great 
history. We look with optimism to the future – toward further partnership in 
scholarship and research.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael V. Drake, MD 
President, University of California 
  
 


